
10/24/12 City of Los Angeles Mail- RE: New Dates CPC -2009-3210 

RE: New Dates CPC • 2009-3210 

EMILIO GUTIERREZ-<egutierrez_ce@hotmail.com> Wed, Oct 24, 2012 at 2:00PM 
To: Etta Armstrong ~Senior City Clerk Typist <etta.armstrong@lacity.org> 
Cc: Mike <allnew399@aol.com>, Lynda Smith LACity Planner <lynda.smith@lacity.org>, Tanner Blackman­
Planning Director CD14 <tanner. blackman@lacity.org>, Mohamad Pournamdari <moharnadashley@yahoo.com> 

Tuesday December 4, 2012 is perfectly fine. Thank you. 

Emilio F. Gutierrez 

Project Contact 

Office: (310) 531-5648 

Cell: (626) 277-6373 

Fax: (31 0) 679-1776 

F.rmail: EGutierrez _ CE@Hotmail.com 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From: etta.armstrong@!acity .erg 
Date: Wed, 24 Oct 2012 11:45:32 ~0700 
Subject: New Dates 
To: EGUTIERREZ_ce@hotmail.com 

Hello Mr. Guitierrez, 

Your item regarding 1755 East Third Street is being continued on 12/4/2012 in Planning and Land Use 
Committee. Please advise by email to the new date no later than Thursday, 10/25/12 at 9am. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

!Etta Armstrong 
Office of the City Clerk 
Senior Clerk Typist 

213-978-1069 ~ Phone 
213-918-1040 ~Fax 
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